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Comments: I would like to comment on your perception of wanting more motorized access in the Gunnison

National Forest.

I have recreated here for over 50 years and never used any motorized access.  NON MOTORIZED recreation is

EXTREMELY important to me and my family for the quiet, outdoor , tranquil experience. Please try and limit any

further motorized recreation access and make more NON motorized trails, opportunities.

 

Thank  You

 

John Holder

 


